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working in partnership with parents 

Assessment Technology 
Please can we make you aware that we use iPod’s to 

take photographs and record observations of the 
children’s learning and development. We are not 

using personal mobile devices around the nursery.  If 
you have any queries regarding this please ask a 

member of staff.  
 

School Admissions 2016—2017 
You can now apply on-line for your child’s primary 

school place at 
 www.blackpool.gov.uk/schooladmissons 

Alternatively complete the paper form that you have 
been given and post it to the education office. If you 
need support with this process please ask for advice.  
We recommend that you complete your application 

as soon as possible. 

Mrs Rhodes            Mrs Quinn      Mrs Heald   Mrs Topham 

                                             The Nursery Team 



Dear Parents / Guardians 
We would like to wish all our new families and children a warm 
welcome to our nursery.  All the children have settled into 
nursery routines and are making trusting relationships with the 
staff.  Early development is all about learning through play and 
that’s what we are about at Moor Park.  So, please be warned 
that your child will get muddy and mucky during the course of 
the day and their uniform will get dirty. Please ensure that your 
child brings a coat with them to every session as the weather is 
getting a little chillier!  Please always remember to talk to a 
member of staff if you have a problem, need advice or 
reassurance.  We are here to help.  Our focus for this half term 
is ‘getting to know each other’. 
 

Nursery Blog 

We have a nursery blog that you can access through the school 
website.  We will be posting photos of things that we get up to, 
informing you of things that are going on and we invite you and 
your child to return comments.  Please don’t be put out if your 

child is not on yet as their turn will come very soon.  Happy 
blogging!! 

 
 

How can you help? 
 

 When you drop off and collect your child from nursery 
encourage them to be as independent as possible by 
taking off their own coat, hanging it up , taking off their 
shoes and putting on their pumps.  Whilst at home 
encourage your child to be as independent as possible 
with these skills too. 

 

 
Thank you 

 
 

 Please ensure everything is labelled that belongs to your 
child:- uniform, footwear, packed lunch and coats.   

 Please make sure your child has their own pair of pumps, 
wellingtons and a spare bag of clothes. 

 Nursery fees need to be paid a week in advance via 
Parent Pay. 

 Please check your child’s hair regularly for head lice and 
treat accordingly.  If you need any advice ask a member 
of staff. 

 If your child is absent from nursery for any reason please 
ring to let us know. 


